
 

GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR 

DIRECTORATE OF UNIV. & HIGHER EDUCATION 

  

                    Imphal, the 16th  June, 2023 

To 

          The Principal 

           Government and Government Aided Colleges of Manipur 
           

  

Subject: Admission to Undergraduate Programme in the Government and Government     . 

               Aided Colleges of Manipur for academic year 2023-24 -reg. 

                

                

Sir, 

I am to enclose herewith a copy of Government letter no. UHE-501/1/2023-HTE-DHTE 

dated 16.06.2023 on the above subject and to convey that the admission for students of first 

semester of Undergraduate Programme for the academic year 2023-24 may be conducted at the 

college level as per the Admission Regulations for Undergraduate Programme to be notified by 

Manipur University. 

 

Encl: As above  

 

 

           Yours faithfully 

  

 

  

  

                                                                  (Dr. Rangitabali Waikhom) 

                                                                    Director of Univ. & Higher Education 

                  Government of Manipur 

                     

Copy to: 

1. PS to the Hon’ble Minister (Education), Manipur 

2. PS to the Vice Chancellor, Manipur University 
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